
 

 

  

 HOUSE  RULES 

Dear guests, 

In order to make your stay a pleasant experience in Villa BOJANA, please 
follow the House Rules. Thank you. 

 

GUESTS  
Only a person registered at the reception may use the accommodation facilities at the Villa BOJANA. 
 
CHECK-IN AND CHECK-OUT TIME 
Check-in time is 2 p.m.  
Check-out time is 12 p.m. If you want to stay at the hotel a little longer, please contact the hotel reception 
and your stay will be prolonged (subject to room availability). 
 
PAYMENTS 
Our services and facilities can be paid in euro by cash or credit card. The following credit cards are 
accepted: Visa, MasterCard and American Express. Rates and prices are shown in EUR. 
 
SAFE DEPOSIT BOXES 
Safe deposit box for your valuables is available at the reception. 
 
PETS 
Pets are allowed in the rooms but only with a prior announcement and additional charge. All the 
housing rules apply in these cases. Pets are not to be left unattended in the public areas. 
 
POOL 
Use of pool is free of charge. Pool is open from 8 a.m. till 9 p.m. 
 
SMOKING 
Smoking is prohibited in the buildings, including rooms and other areas inside of the buildings, but 
excluding room’s balcony, smoking area of the restaurant and other areas outside of the buildings.  
 
QUIET TIME 
Please do not disturb other guests by loud noises in rooms and public areas, especially from 23:00 to 
7:00 hours. 



 

 
 
 
 
INVENTORY 
Room inventory (pillows, blankets, towels, etc.) are intended for you to use while staying in the Villa 
BOJANA and are not to be taken out. 
Please take care of the Villa’s inventory and other equipment. All intentional damages occurring during 
your stay shall be charged on your account. 
Please promptly report any malfunction or failure to the reception staff. 
 
PERSONAL VALUABLES 
Proper care should be taken of personal valuables. Villa BOJANA is not responsible in the event of their 
theft, loss or damage. 
 
WATER 
Water from the tap is technical water and it is not suitable for drinking.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your time. 
 
If you have any other question, don’t hesitate to contact Reception or Villa’s staff. 
 
 

WE WISH YOU A PLEASANT STAY IN OUR VILLA! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


